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Arapaho United Methodist Church
Attn. Beverly Thoes

1400 W Arapaho Rd.

Richardson, TX 75080

USA

Dear Beverly and Friends at Arapaho UMC,

It is my pleasure to send our warm greetings and best wishes to you and your church
community.

At the beginning of this month, nations across the globe honored International Workers’
Day, bringing attention to the continued struggle for the rights of workers. El Salvador is no
exception. With little opportunity for formal employment, many Salvadorans have had to
seek a way to make a living informally, without a contract, thereby excluding them from the
legal protection of a minimum wage, safe working conditions, a standard work week and the
benefits of health care, retirement fund, etc...

In order for someone to have a greater chance at getting formal employment, education is
key. Through your donation of $1,939 for scholarships for four youth in the Study Support
Program of the Building Hope in Ahuachapan project, you have invested in their future. In
doing so, you not only change the lives of Claudia, Luis, José and Josseline as individuals
but, through their success and example, provide hope to other youth and a more promising
future for the community.

~ Thank you and God bless!

In gratitude,
@ﬂ% j para la Humanidad®
£l Salvador
Ernesto Tobar

Executive Director
Habitat for Humanity El Salvador

Colonia General Arce, Calle Jorge Dominguez # H-4, San Salvador empoderamos con vivienda
Teléfono PBX: (503) 2510-6400

E-mail: informacion@habitatelsalvador.org.sv

www.habitatelsalvador.org.sv
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Beverly Thoes
1400 W. Arapaho Road
Richardson, TX 75080

“_.when you have done it for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you have
done it for me.” - Jesus (Matthew 25:40 CEB)

Dear Beverly,

Thank you!

The dear people you just helped with your gift may never have the opportunity to meet you, but if they
did, | am certain their response would be — Thank you!

And through your financial support you are serving within a vital web of interactive relationships,
partnering to engage globally in direct ministry to people in need.

Together, may we continue to reveal the love of God for men, women, and children of all ethnic, racial,
cultural, and national backgrounds and to demonstrate the healing power of the gospel with those who

suffer.
Grace and Peace, Wvuji
/ r e '.
Thomas G. Kemper, General Secretary Roland Fernandes, COO and General Treasurer
Supporting Gift Amount
Global Migration $500.00
National Justice for Our Neighbors $500.00
Total Gift Amount $1,000.00
Account #900644224

Please retain this letter as your receipt. In compliance with IRS regulations, no goods or services were provided by the General Board of Global
Ministries in consideration of your contribution.
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